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  January 2022 
 

 

 

After School Clubs Spring Term 

 

Dear Parents and Children 

 

We are planning to run the following clubs during the Spring term, week commencing 

Monday 24th January. Clubs will run for 8 weeks up to and including week beginning 21st 

March. Please note some clubs will only run for 4 weeks, see the attached list.  

 

If your child would like to join a club, please sign and pay via ParentPay. All clubs will go 

live on ParentPay on Friday 14th January and we will send a text to notify you once the 

clubs are available to book. 

 

We ask for a payment of £2.00 per week for all school run clubs. Unfortunately, 

we will be unable to issue refunds unless we cancel the club for any reason. 

  

You will receive a text confirming that your child has a place on the club. 

 

Attending clubs is a privilege and children are expected to behave sensibly and 

appropriately. We would also ask children once committed to a club will continue for the 

half term.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs N Naylor 

Interim Head 
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